
Q.1 Select the most appropriate option that can substitute the underlined segment in the
given sentence. If there is no need to substitute it, select ‘No substitution required’.

The environment is on threat hedgerows and woodlands are vanishing.

Ans 1. into threat

2. under threat

3. No substitution required

4. in threat

Question ID : 65497836175

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.2 Select the INCORRECTLY spelt word.

Ans 1. Sumpteus

2. Summary

3. Suffering

4. Sundry

Question ID : 65497836173

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.3 Select the most appropriate ANTONYM of the given word.

Maintain

Ans 1. Preserve

2. Abandon

3. Protect

4. Sustain

Question ID : 65497836171

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.4 The following sentence has been split into four segments. Identify the segment that
contains a grammatical error.

He moved on the undergrowth / quickly and silently, / hiding himself / from the enemy.

Ans 1. quickly and silently

2. hiding himself

3. He moved on the undergrowth

4. from the enemy

Question ID : 65497836164

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --
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Q.5 Select the option that can be used as a one-word substitute for the given group of
words.

That through which light cannot pass

Ans 1. Opaque

2. Cloudy

3. Lucid

4. Gloomy

Question ID : 65497836179

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.6 Select the most appropriate meaning of the given idiom.

Chicken hearted

Ans 1. Visibly pleased

2. Slightly risky

3. Readily available

4. Easily scared

Question ID : 65497836167

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.7 Select the most appropriate option to fill in the blank.

Many students are ______ by the life of great leaders.

Ans 1. interested

2. involved

3. inspired

4. infected

Question ID : 65497836174

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.8 The following sentence has been split into four segments. Identify the segment that
contains a grammatical error.

I entered my room / and switch on the lights / but it was / still dark.

Ans 1. and switch on the lights

2. I entered my room

3. but it was

4. still dark

Question ID : 65497836177

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --
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Q.9 Select the most appropriate ANTONYM of the given word.

REMEMBER

Ans 1. Learn

2. Forget

3. Memorise

4. Retain

Question ID : 65497836176

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.10 Select the most appropriate meaning of the given idiom.

Wee hours of the day

Ans 1. Dusk

2. Midnight

3. Dawn

4. Noon

Question ID : 65497836169

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.11 Select the most appropriate option that can substitute the underlined segment in the
given sentence. If there is no need to substitute it, select ‘No substitution required’.

I recently visited the school when I studied in Class 10.

Ans 1. wherever

2. where

3. No substitution required

4. whenever

Question ID : 65497836161

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.12 Select the most appropriate synonym of the given word.

Destroy

Ans 1. Demolish

2. Construct

3. Rehabilitate

4. Detach

Question ID : 65497836165

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --
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Q.13 Select the most appropriate option to fill in the blank.

Hitopadesha tales are written in a reader-friendly style, which perhaps ______ to their
success.

Ans 1. supplied

2. provided

3. contributed

4. arranged

Question ID : 65497836166

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.14 Select the correctly spelt word.

Ans 1. Spacifying

2. Specifing

3. Specifying

4. Specefying

Question ID : 65497836162

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.15 Select the option that can be used as a one-word substitute for the given group of
words.

One who has unlimited power

Ans 1. Omnipresent

2. Omnipotent

3. Omnivore

4. Omniscient

Question ID : 65497836172

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.16 Select the option that can be used as a one-word substitute for the given group of
words.

Belonging to the middle ages

Ans 1. Ancient

2. Primitive

3. Medieval

4. Modern

Question ID : 65497836168

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --
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Q.17 Select the most appropriate SYNONYM of the given word.

Appeal

Ans 1. Growth

2. Charm

3. Challenge

4. Bloom

Question ID : 65497836178

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.18 The following sentence has been split into four segments. Identify the segment that
contains a grammatical error.

Please ensure / that you covering your face / with a mask / when you go out.

Ans 1. that you covering your face

2. with a mask

3. Please ensure

4. when you go out

Question ID : 65497836170

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.19 Select the option that will improve the underlined part of the given sentence. In case
no improvement is needed, select 'No improvement required'.

One day as mine little sister said she wanted to become an actress, we were
shocked.

Ans 1. that my

2. when my

3. since mine

4. No improvement required

Question ID : 65497836180

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.20 Select the most appropriate option to fill in the blank.

A soft breeze blows as the sun ______ in the distant waters.

Ans 1. basks

2. glazes

3. shimmers

4. ramifies

Question ID : 65497836163

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --
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Comprehension:

In the following passage, some words have been deleted. Read the passage carefully and
select the most appropriate option to fill in each blank.

On International Women’s Day, a large number of ‘women of substance’ spread (1)______ of
their equal status. Women celebrate their achievements and (2)______ their potential. They
have made themselves powerful and (3)______ their skills. Today, in every field, women have
proved (4)______ by scaling great heights and turning the tide of (5)______ in their favour.

SubQuestion No : 21

Q.21 Select the most appropriate option to fill in blank no. 1.

Ans 1. arrogance

2. negligence

3. awareness

4. ignorance

Question ID : 65497836182

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Comprehension:

In the following passage, some words have been deleted. Read the passage carefully and
select the most appropriate option to fill in each blank.

On International Women’s Day, a large number of ‘women of substance’ spread (1)______ of
their equal status. Women celebrate their achievements and (2)______ their potential. They
have made themselves powerful and (3)______ their skills. Today, in every field, women have
proved (4)______ by scaling great heights and turning the tide of (5)______ in their favour.

SubQuestion No : 22

Q.22 Select the most appropriate option to fill in blank no. 2.

Ans 1. recognise

2. deny

3. tolerate

4. depreciate

Question ID : 65497836183

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Comprehension:

In the following passage, some words have been deleted. Read the passage carefully and
select the most appropriate option to fill in each blank.

On International Women’s Day, a large number of ‘women of substance’ spread (1)______ of
their equal status. Women celebrate their achievements and (2)______ their potential. They
have made themselves powerful and (3)______ their skills. Today, in every field, women have
proved (4)______ by scaling great heights and turning the tide of (5)______ in their favour.

SubQuestion No : 23

Q.23 Select the most appropriate option to fill in blank no. 3.

Ans 1. motivated

2. downgraded

3. upgraded

4. demoted

Question ID : 65497836184

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --
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Comprehension:

In the following passage, some words have been deleted. Read the passage carefully and
select the most appropriate option to fill in each blank.

On International Women’s Day, a large number of ‘women of substance’ spread (1)______ of
their equal status. Women celebrate their achievements and (2)______ their potential. They
have made themselves powerful and (3)______ their skills. Today, in every field, women have
proved (4)______ by scaling great heights and turning the tide of (5)______ in their favour.

SubQuestion No : 24

Q.24 Select the most appropriate option to fill in blank no. 4.

Ans 1. herself

2. her

3. themselves

4. them

Question ID : 65497836185

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Comprehension:

In the following passage, some words have been deleted. Read the passage carefully and
select the most appropriate option to fill in each blank.

On International Women’s Day, a large number of ‘women of substance’ spread (1)______ of
their equal status. Women celebrate their achievements and (2)______ their potential. They
have made themselves powerful and (3)______ their skills. Today, in every field, women have
proved (4)______ by scaling great heights and turning the tide of (5)______ in their favour.

SubQuestion No : 25

Q.25 Select the most appropriate option to fill in blank no. 5.

Ans 1. hardship

2. wealth

3. fortune

4. treasure

Question ID : 65497836186

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.1 िदए गए वाƐांश के िलए एक शɨ दीिजए।

जीतने की इǅा
Ans 1. जुगुɛा

2. िजगीषा

3. अिभɛा

4. जीिगिवषा

Question ID : 65497836189

Status : Answered

Chosen Option : 4

Section : Part D Hindi
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